









NEWSLETTER - 08.11.2019.

Dear Parents/Carers

FRIDAY 15 NOVEMBER 2019 – CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

Next Friday it is Children in Need Day. Pupils may come to school wearing anything Spotty/Dotty (but not Chickenpox!) for £1.00. There will be other fun activities taking place during the day. All money raised will go to Children in Need.

We are selling Pudsey wristbands for £1.00 and Pudsey LED glow keyrings for £2.00. These items can be bought in school from next week. There will also be small cakes and biscuits on the day for a contribution of 20p each.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

The photographer is dropping into school on Monday to collect any orders. If you wish to place an order, please send the photograph proof and payment with your child on Monday.

SAT'S WEEK - MONDAY 11 MAY TO THURSDAY 14 MAY 2020

As with every school, our SAT's results are an important indicator of the school's success. It is especially important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT's week, and we have an emergency procedure for any pupil who may be ill or where there are any problems during the week.

If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for the week beginning 11 May 2020.

In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil.

Yours sincerely Dennis Ley Headteacher